
 

 CORRESPONDENCE  1 (1) 
    
 04. July 2006   
 
 
RE: FCC ID: PDNRM-171_ATCB003623 
Q1. Please note that the ERP values stated in the RM-170 for GPRS mode and that stated in the RM- 
171 for GPRS mode are significantly different. The RM-170 states an ERP for part 22 as 0.49W 
(see page 5 of the report) while the same mode (GPRS) for the RM-171 states 1.45W. It appears 
that the RM-171, in spite of the justification for using RM-171 data for some of the RM-170 data, 
has too significant a variance. If in the GPRS mode for the device in question the power difference 
is a factor of 3, it seems reasonable that possibly a similar variance may exist between the GSM 
modes. Please provide reports either showing a more reasonable correlation in the various 
modes, please provide a separate test report of the GSM mode for the RM-171 or please provide 
justification as to why the GSM data for the RM-170 should be used for the RM-171. 
 
 
A1. New corrected test reports have been uploaded. 
 


